
 

Landev Engineers Announces its Acquisition of Cates-Clark & 

Associates, LLP 

February 12, 2020 

 
Landev Engineers, Inc. is pleased to announce its recent acquisition of Cates-Clark & Associates, 
LLP, a land development and general civil engineering firm specializing in retail, multi-
family/residential, and medical. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.binkleybarfield.com/bbi-news/cates 
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